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Thursday, April 9, 2020 
 
Dear Hess St. families,  
 
I have another update about Mr. Macleod, principal at Hess St School. Unfortunately, he is once 
again on medical leave. We continue to wish him all the best as he takes time to recover. 
 
Mr. John Bradley has agreed to be temporary principal at Hess St. effective immediately. I’m 

very thankful he will be leading the school in the difficult and unprecedented time. You can 

reach Mr. Bradley through the school email:  hessstreet@hwdsb.on.ca  

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Sue Dunlop  
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